I hope this answers the question of the his-
tory of the pennon!

Cpl. Darren Campbell
Burnaby RCMP

E FUNNY STORIES NEEDED FOR
BOOK

Dear Editor,

I am compiling stories about my father’s
experiences during his years of service,
primarily between 1955-1970. To finish the
book, I am interested in collecting humorous
stories of policing experiences. Those inter-
ested in submitting their stories should
contact: B. Baird, 536 E 7th St., North
Vancouver, British Columbia V7L 1S3 or by
telephone at (604) 984-7884.

Brenda Baird
North Vancouver, B.C.

And a Bag of Chips

These thieves couldn’t take just
one. Instead, they made off with
more than 200 cases of potato
chips in February from a
warehouse in Simcoe, Ont. The
chips were valued at $6,000.
Provincial police weren't sure
how they made their way into
the warehouse. They were also
unsure how, or if, the crooks
would sell the chips, a constable
said. He joked that police should
look for suspects with grease
stains on their pants.
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